



KEYSTONE VALLEY FIRE DISTRICT

MEETING MINUTES DECEMBER 16, 2014 DRAFT

The regular meeting of the KVRFD was held at the KVFD central station’s meeting room at 7:00pm.

The meeting was called to order by Mr. Haas at 7:08pm.

Present:

Frank Haas, Tom Scott, Chuck Persch, Ken Battin, Vicki Florian, Ray Campbell, Brian Gathercole
Minutes: 

Minutes of the November 18, 2014 meeting were reviewed.  Motion: Motion made by Frank Haas, seconded by Tom Scott to approve the minutes as written.  Approved by all.
Update from Fire Company Representatives:

Brian Gathercole mentioned that the new officers take office at their 12/29/14 meeting and that everyone was brought up to speed on their positions.  He stated that Ray Stackhouse will still be around and will take over training.  He also stated that they are working to update box cards with the county.  
Fire Chief Report/EMS Update:

Monthly reports turned in for the month of November.
Treasurer’s Report:

A treasurer’s report of bills for the month of November 2014 was read by Treasurer Vicki Florian.
Motion: Motion was made to accept treasurer’s report as read and approve the bills by Frank Haas, seconded by Chuck Persch.  Approved by all.
Fire Administrator’s Report:
Ken B. stated that there have been no problems.  He handed out the graph on calls that shows November calls and year to date calls.  He also noted that he is working on year end.  
Ken B. resigned as Fire Administrator due to personal business.  After discussion, Motion: Motion was made by Frank Haas to install Ray Stackhouse as interim Fire Administrator, seconded by Chuck Persch.  Approved by all.  Brian G. stated that there is one truck left at the north station, they may donate it and are looking at renting the building.  Brian asked the board if it would be alright to approach Atglen Borough to update them on our operations and discuss the future of the KVFD station within Atglen Borough.  Ray Campbell asked Ken if he has signed copies of the deed for the central station, Ken stated yes.  
Grants:  
Status quo.  2 More purchases to be made for map grant.
Wrap Up:
Frank Haas stated that he will have KVFD look at the Eckman expansion plans.
Ray Campbell said that there will be a fair again this year, same as last year.

Frank Haas asked if anyone has heard from Gerry McKee, Tom S. said he is still thinking about EMC in district.

Motion: A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Frank Haas, seconded by Tom Scott.  Approved by all.
Meeting adjourned at 7:44pm.

Next Meeting: January 20, 2015
Respectfully Submitted: December 17, 2014 Vicki Florian, Secretary


� Approved at January 20 meeting 






